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2011-0459
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
2011-0459

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Metropolitan King County Council of King County, Washington, will hold a public hearing in the Council Chamber, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington on December 12, 2011, at 1:30 p.m. to consider Proposed Ordinance 2011-0459 relating to surface water management service charges.
SUMMARY

Proposed Ordinance 2011-0459 would provide a one-year extension, from December 31, 2012 to December 31, 2013, of the temporary “two-rate” class discount surface water management service charges currently authorized under Ordinance 16958


The full text of the Proposed Ordinance 2011-0459 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA  98104, telephone 206-296-1020, or on the internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx.  


DATED at Seattle, Washington this 30th day of November, 2011.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON 

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council

